Allen, Amber

From: Jackie Doyle

Sent: Wednesday, August 3, 2022 1:08 PM
To: HPD Preservation

Subject: Re: 3107 Speedway

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

With attachments, this time

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.






>On Aug 3, 2022, at 1:07 PM, Jackie Doyle |||

>

> Hi Amber,

>

> |'ve attached another photo (sorry it’s a bit blurry); it is from the apartment next to mine (201), where they entered
her apartment yesterday while she was out and “finished over” the window. Also attached is a recent photo from apt
204, which is where the window was shattered into the apartment when they were doing the siding several weeks ago.
They are probably finishing over that one today. It is despicable that, having left this for weeks, they are now hastening
to do this just a day before the hearing.

>

> | will try to put something in writing to send you before the hearing since the time limit to speak is so short.

>

> Thanks for your help,

> Jackie Doyle
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